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Comments: I have concerns over this expansion project. The proposed project puts more people in the

wilderness which concerns me for wildlife and for increased fire danger. There is only one road into and out of

this area. This won't improve the skier experience it will only make the area over crowded. The skiable terrain

they are putting is not for the average skier - only beginners and the 4000 beds certainly won't all be new skiers.

A limited expansion seems more appropriate. 


